Report to Skyline College Academic Senate from President’s Work Group
April 20, 2020

The President’s Work Group’s charge is to look at committee structure for improved participatory governance. The committee last met on Monday, April 20. The committee is reviewing a draft of a comprehensive document outlining all committees, their membership, charge and structure, and organized to align with ACCJC categories. A template for meeting minutes, with the goal of facilitating easier minutes-taking, storage, and retrieval, has been created. Data from the all-college/all-committees surveys is still being analyzed. The group will meet weekly through May in order to have a recommendation to bring to CGC on May 20th. The senate appointees would like to update the Senate at the May 7 meeting.
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